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Bad deal for Ohio consumers >> 
I am writing to object to the attempt by att to cancel their discount for the poor and needy here in Ohio.  
A company that is successful only because they were founded as a public regulated monopoly should be 
held to the commitments which allowed att to prosper.  att should be forced to invest in providing 
telecommunications to all people in their coverage area.  The current management of att did not build 
att; but it appears they are highly interested in tearing it apart so they can make wall street more 
wealth.   Please save this vital discount because the community needs the discount more than att needs 
more profit. 
 
Richard G Skeen 
gskeen1969@gmail.com 
(614) 364-1020 
5201 Honeytree Loop East 
Columbus, OH 43229 
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